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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT IN RESPONSE TO
RECOMMENCEMENT OF PRODUCTION AT

VINDA PAPER (SICHUAN) CO. LIMITED

Further to our announcement on 14 May 2008, the board of directors (the “Board”)
of Vinda International Holdings Limited are pleased to announce that the
Construction Bureau of Deyang (德陽市建設局) and the Deyang City Bureau
Supervising Quality and Technology (德陽市質量技術監督局), having conducted
various inspections and professional technical examination on the building
structures, equipment and facilities of Vinda Paper (Sichuan) Co. Limited, have
issued reports confirming the continued compliance of the relevant safety
requirements for the plant, equipment, and facilities for purpose of recommencing
production.

Vinda Paper (Sichuan) Co. Limited has resumed production from 24 May 2008 after
stopping from 12 May 2008. The stoppage has resulted in a reduction of production
quantity by approximately 700 tons.
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